Bill Ramaley

From: Enright, Patrick <PEnright@compserv.admin.arapahoe.edu>

To: Ramaley, Bill <Ramaley_W@FORTLEWIS.EDU>

Subject: Return of MAA Section funds Date: Monday, August 24, 1998 1:13 PM

Bill,

I am pleased to return the check from the section supporting the spring meeting at ACC. The budget from the meeting resolved itself more favorably than anticipated.

I hope that you will share with our colleagues in Alamosa hosting the 1999 meeting that I have two boxes of books from the MAA book sale. The MAA said we should just keep these for use at future metings. I also have two banners that belong to the section that they will probably want to plan on using. Feel free to share my e-mail address with the organizers if I can offer any assistance.

Regards, Patrick

P.S. If you are still willing to send an appreciation note address it to Carla Latorraca
Vice-President for Instruction
Arapahoe Community College
2500 W. College Drive
Littleton, CO 80160